
Dear Trustee,  

 

I have learned that our public library is planning to host a drag queen story hour. While the decision to 
allow this event may have seemed the least confrontational, I suspect that such an event would be 
highly objectional to the residents of our community.  The effect of this event will be to expose our 
community and our children to evil deviant sexual behavior.  

I am aware that you currently serve as a trustee of the library.  Where do you stand on this decision?  Do 
you believe that this is an appropriate event for our children and why?    

Not only is the library planning to host this event, but special accommodations are being made to open 
the library on a Sunday.  I expect that this will result in expenses including; staffing, security, lighting and 
heat.  How are these expenses being funded?  Are our local tax dollars being used and are the residents 
of Lancaster aware of this?  

Drag queens promote deviant sexual behavior.  What makes these story time events worse is that they 
specifically target these deranged ideas on innocent young children. Many professionals opposed to 
these events claim that the ideas promoted have a negative effect on the normal development of a 
young, innocent child's undeveloped brain.  At the very least, these events take advantage of the 
vulnerability of young children to promote an agenda. 

I am requesting a list of the books that will be read during the event.  It is my expectation that since the 
library is hosting this event, you are aware of the content that will be presented.  Are these books 
currently available in the library, or are they being brought in by the drag queens?    

It is my position that your fiduciary obligations to the library as well as your civic responsibility to our 
community require that you move to rescind the invitation to the drag queens and cancel this event 
before more damage is done.  

Respectfully submitted,   

  


